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H ome care workers across a large part of our   

region pulled out all the stops to deliver  

services during the Tour de France, Grand Départ. 
 

The first weekend in July saw 200 of the world's 

best cyclists competing in the sport's biggest race 

with the first stages passing through North York-

shire and York. 
 

The event has been acclaimed a huge success with 

beautiful pictures of North Yorkshire and York being 

beamed around the world as the cyclists raced 

up hill and down dale. 
 

However, 24 hour road closures, and thousands 

of extra visitors, made delivering care into  

peopleôs own homes a real challenge in  

Harrogate, York and the Dales.  
 

Care homes also had to make special arrange-

ments for staff and supplies to get through. 
 

Thank you  

Richard Webb, NYCC Executive Director of Health & Adult Services, says: 

óI would like to extend my sincere thanks to all care managers 

and workers for your co-operation and assistance with the 

Tour de France. It has been a very positive experience for 

HAS and the Council knowing that we have been able to work 

in partnership with you to ensure the safe delivery of such a  

public event, ensuring that there was minimal disruption to the 

service delivery. My sincere 

thanks for all of your efforts to 

everyone involved.ô 
 

Sam Harrison of Continued Care spoke for 

many providers when she praised her staff 

saying óEveryone pulled together. I cannot 

thank our carers and office team enough for 

the professional way they conducted them-

selves ensuring that we reached everyone.ô 
 

Making a fun event of it  

In advance of the Grand Départ, Harrogate Neighbours staged its own 

event by racing to deliver its hot meals-on-wheels 

service via rickshaw and tandem. Residents of  

services at Greenfield Court and Heath Lodge were 

then treated to a French themed lunch. 
 

More than £1,000 was raised towards a minibus. 

Tour de France:  
Care workers overcome difficulties  

Further 1% increase 

to CHC for 2014/15 
ICG has negotiated a 1% 

uplift for Continuing 

Healthcare packages 

across York and North 

Yorkshire (excluding Craven). 

Note: NOT FNC (set nationally) 

This is the 3rd uplift the ICG 

has negotiated with the 

NHS Partnership  

Commissioning Unit (PCU) 

since the Spring of 2013. 

The uplift is backdate to 

April 2014. See also page 6. 

Leanne Robinson of  

Riccall Carers, one of many who 

worked around the  difficulties 

Sue Cawthray of Harrogate Neighbours 

with Mayor of Harrogate Cllr  Jim Clark , 

getting into the racing spirit  

Richard Webb 

Dominic Mitton of  

Continued Care in Harrogate 
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ICG Conference 2014  

York Racecourse Tuesday 7th October  

We are thrilled to offer an excellent  

Programme this year which will include:  
 

Andrea Sutcliffe CQC Chief  

Inspector of Adult Social Care 

who will talk about the new 

world of inspections  
  

Anyone who reads Andreaôs blogs 

will know that she will be a most 

interesting speaker  

 

* David Pearson, President of ADASS  

* Richard Webb, NYCC Director of Health and Adult Services  

* Dr Paul Edmondson - Jones, CYC Deputy CE & Director of Health & Well Being  

* Penny Garner of the Contented Dementia Trust on The Specal Method  

* John Kennedy, Director of Services, Joseph Rowntree Foundation  

* Ian Donaghy on customer care  

There will be an extended Panel Session in response to demand.  
 

We are also very pleased to offer three workshops:  

* The NHS Community Infection Prevention and Control Team will run a workshop on 

óExternal Inspectors unannounced visitsô and introduce a Preparation Pack 

* Homecare ï Commissioning and the NMW Compliance ðColin Angel UKHCA  

* Penny Garner will follow her presentation with a workshop on how to use the 3 Golden 

Rules in the Contented Dementia Trust Specal Method  

Tickets: Early Bird for ICG members £70 to end August then £99. £132 for non - members  

To book call McCullough Moore 01293 851 869 or e - mail: denise@mcculloughmoore.co.uk  

Skills for Care ï new free resource ï pocket size 

staff aide-memoire on the Mental Capacity Act 

Do all your staff have an understanding of the 

Mental Capacity Act? 
 

This new attractive resource is now available:  

a credit card size aide-memoire which opens 

out concertina-style and answers on one side:  

What is the Mental Capacity Act? in 5 simple 

clear statements. 
 

The coloured fold-out format makes it eye 

catching and simple: 

On the reverse the 5 principles of the Mental 

Capacity Act are given. 

Five principles of the Mental Capacity Act: 

* Begin by thinking that the individual can make 

their decision 

* Give all practicable support to enable the   

person to make their own decision 

* Never say someone canôt make a decision just 

because someone else thinks itôs wrong or 

bad 

* When an individual canôt 

make their own decision 

someone has to make it in 

the best way for them  

* When someone makes a    

decision for an individual 

they must consider whether 

there is a less restrictive   

option, i.e. one that does not limit their rights 

of freedom more than necessary. 
 

This excellent pocket size resource has been 

produced by Cloverleaf Advocacy using the 

Skills for Care Innovation Fund. 
 

It can be used in training sessions and every 

member of staff can be given one.  
 

If you wish to obtain copies call Skills for Care 

on 0113 245 1716 or e-mail:  

marketing@skillsforcare.org.uk stating how 

many you would like. You can order up to 200.  

Skills for Care ïpocket size staff aide - memoire on MCA  
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E 
arlier this year the Supreme Court made a new ruling which defined what constitutes a  

deprivation of liberty. This is a new interpretation which will lead to many more people who 

lack capacity needing to have this authorised through a Deprivation of Liberty Safeguards 

(DoLS) application.  
 

What is deprivation of liberty?  

The Supreme Court has now confirmed that there are two key questions to ask: 

* Is the person subject to continuous supervision and control? (The oversight must be continuousðthough 

does not have to be óin line of sightôðit must amount to supervision, and have a clear element of control) 

AND 

* Is the person free to leave? The person may not be asking to go or showing by their actions that they 

want to but the issue is about how staff would react if the person did try to leave or if relatives/friends 

asked to remove them. 
 

This now means that if a person is subject both to continuous supervision and 

control and is not free to leave they are deprived of their liberty.  
 

What to do: before making a DoLS application, Managing Authorities (care homes and   

hospitals) need to ensure that they have completed any supporting documentation, such 

as mental capacity assessments, risk assessments and best interests decisions.  
 

They should review care plans to consider less restrictive options before DoLS  

authorisations are requested which may subject the person to unnecessary and intrusive 

interventions. They should also complete a checklist addressing factors in the Code of 

Practice. If authorisation for a deprivation of liberty is needed applications should be sent 

to the local authority.  
 

For more information contact: North Yorkshire County Council: 01609 536 232 or  

City of York Council: 01904 554 643 . 

DoLSτnew definition: many more will need authorisation 
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